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Craig, Sondra

From: Monie Miller <iowabuggirl@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 29, 2023 6:03 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: October 30 City Council Meeting

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 

I intended to accompany my husband to the city council meeting this 
Monday night regarding short term rentals, but I am having surgery this 
week and didn’t feel up to traveling. There are a couple of things I’d like 
to address though.  

1. A placard is required on each house. This invites trouble like 
robbery and theft and placards are not required, as far as I know, 
on other types of houses or individual residences. 

2. Homeowners must live in town or have a property manager in 
town. We are semi-retired with plans to fully retire in La Crosse. 
We are in La Crosse Wednesday night through Sunday night and 
99% of our rentals occur Friday-Sunday. For those individuals who 
live “full time” in La Crosse, I assume there are times they are on 
vacation or out of the city for some reason without a property 
manager in place so enforcing this requirement seems problematic 
to me. 

Thank you for your time. 
 
Monie Miller 
Licensed Applicator/Office Manager 
D&D Pest Control LLC 
Your Locally Owned Insect and Rodent Expert since 1985 
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